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NOTICE

Our Ref: SGS/SC/P/947
Date: 2" July 2020
To: All Parents & Guardians of Years 7, 9 and 10

RESUMPTION OF FACE-TO-FACE LEARNING

| refer to the Media Broadcast released by the Ministry of Education (MoE) dated 1°*July 2020.

With the Level 3 de-escalation plan put in place, the abovementioned students will have face-
to-face learning in school. This will start with effect from Saturday, 4'" July 2020. However,
with the emphasis on social distancing and our limited classrooms, the classes with be rotated
accordingly. In addition, to cover the lost face-to-face learning time, students are also
required to attend classes on Friday. Therefore, please take note of the school days for
students at the various levels shown below:

1. Year 7 — Every Thursday and Friday (2 days) in school.
Thursday: 7.15 am — 12.00 pm & Friday: 7.30 am - 11.00 am.
The rest of the days will be Home Based Learning/Online Learning.

2. Year 9 - Every Monday, Wednesday, and Friday (3 days) in school.
Monday and Wednesday: 7.15 am — 12.00 pm & Friday: 7.30 am - 11.00 am.
The rest of the days will be Home Based Learning/Online Learning.

3. Year 10 — Every Tuesday, Friday, and Saturday (3 days) in school.
Tuesday and Saturday: 7.15 am — 12.00 pm & Friday: 7.30 am — 11.00 am.
The rest of the days will be Home Based Learning/Online Learning.

Note: Examination classes Year 8 and Year 11 students are
required come to school every school day

At the same time, we would like to inform parents & guardians to take note and adhere to

the following instructions:

e Prepare food for your child/children to bring to school.

e Provide the necessary essential items, e.g. tissue/face towel, drinking water, hand
sanitizers, etc. for your child to bring to school.

e Remind/Teach your child/children to NOT share food/personal items with others, NOT to
touch their face and ALWAYS wash their hands with hand soap.

e DO NOT send your child/children to school IF the child/children is/are unwell or
vulnerable.

e DO NOT come to school IF the parents/guardians are unwell UNLESS you have an
appointment with the school. 9
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e Gathering in the school compound/school premises is NOT allowed, especially when
waiting for your child/children to finish school.

e Provide your child/children with small notes to minimize the changes of notes/coins (as
canteen will still be opened for booking of food only).

e Only ONE ADULT is allowed to enter the school premises/compound (to drop off and pick
up your child/children) to avoid overcrowding (Social Distancing).

e Payment of school fees online are encouraged. Parents/Guardians are to take a snapshot
of the receipt/s, write down the name and class of the child/children and email to the
school’s Assistant Accounts Clerk (leny.low@stgeorges.edu.bn) or send a WhatsApp to
your child’s/children’s respective Class Teachers. This is important for the school to keep
track of the student’s payment.

We thank you so much for your patience and understanding as we all adjust to the drastic
changes in life these past few weeks.

Let us all pray for the continuous improvement of the pandemic situation in our country so
that all the schools will be fully operational soon.

‘Honour and Labour’
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